August 12, 2011

County of El Dorado
Board of Supervisors
330 Fair Lane
Placerville, Ca. 95667

El Dorado Board of Supervisors,

We would like to request time before the board regarding approval of a
pyrotechnic display on September 24" at the Cold Springs Golf and Country
Club located at 6500 Clubhouse Drive. Placerville, CA.

A certificate of insurance regarding coverage and additional insured will
be attached to the appllcatlon for perrmt and submitted to the local fire
jurisdiction for approval.

Thank you for your time in reviewing our request. If you have any
questions please feel free to call.

Sincerely,

Steve Souza
Pyro Spectaculars, Inc.
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